

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## **CNU "Food for Thought" Campaign**

1 message

Lori Westphal <a href="mailto:lwestpha@cnu.edu">lwestpha@cnu.edu</a>>
To: employees@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu

Tue, Oct 25, 2011 at 10:54 AM

Dear CNU Employees,

For the fourth year in a row, our CNU Community is coming together to help alleviate hunger on the VA Peninsula through the CNU Food for Thought Campaign. We have a little over a week left to collect as much food and money as possible, all of which will be donated to the Foodbank of the VA Peninsula. There is still time to organize your office or department and make a significant contribution!

The Food for Thought Finale is next Wednesday November 2nd from 11am - 4pm. At that time, all CNU offices and departments are asked bring everything collected to the Trible Courtyard where it will be weighed, sorted, boxed, and loaded onto the foodbank truck. One of our big slogans is, "At the foodbank, one dollar buys five pounds of food." Even small cash donations go really far since the foodbank buys in bulk. Checks should be made out to The Foodbank of the VA Peninsula.

Attached is a copy of the 'rules' for the Weight of Hunger Challenge, including a list of the most requested food items. Thanks so much for your support of this important campus initiative.

Sincerely,

CNU's Center for Community Engagement and the Office of Human Resources

Brad Brewer
Assistant Director, Center for Community Engagement
Coordinator, Bonner Program
Christopher Newport University

http://engage.cnu.edu Office: 757-594-7233

--

Lori Westphal

Director of Human Resources **Christopher Newport University** 1 University Place Newport News, VA 23606

Voice: (757) 594-7145 Fax: (757) 594-7236

Email: lwestpha@cnu.edu



Weight of Hunger Challenge Rules[1].pdf